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Caregiving is pro-life!
  “When carried out in a spirit of 
loving self-donation and 
supported by faith, prayer, and 
the sacraments, the care of sick 
relatives can be transformed into 
an irreplaceable therapeutic 
instrument for the ill and
become an occasion for 
everyone to discover precious 
human and spiritual values.”

--Pope John Paul II, Message for 
1998 World Day of the Sick

Caregiving is pro-life!
  “Too often . . . as a Church and 
as a society we have not 
provided adequately for the 
needs of caregivers. As more 
people provide care—and as 
more people receive care for 
longer periods of time—we must 
respond to this new reality.”

--United States Conference of 
Catholic Bishops, Blessings of Age

Caregiving is pro-life!
   “When carried out in a spirit of loving self-donation and 
supported by faith, prayer, and the sacraments, the care of sick 
relatives can be transformed into an irreplaceable therapeutic 
instrument for the ill and become an occasion for everyone to 
discover precious human and spiritual values.”

--Pope John Paul II, Message for 1998 World Day of the Sick

Caregiving is pro-life!
“Too often . . . as a Church and as a society we have not provided 
adequately for the needs of caregivers. As more people provide 
care—and as more people receive care for longer periods of 
time—we must respond to this new reality.”

--United States Conference of Catholic Bishops,
Blessings of Age


